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Dr Sergey Yakovlev 
International College of Economics and Finance (ICEF) 
26 ul. Shabolovka 
Office 3401 
Moscow 
119049 
Russia 
 
12 March 2014 

 

Dear Dr Yakovlev 

 

Conclusion of the 2012-13 Institutions Annual Monitoring exercise   

 

Following your institution’s Institution Annual Monitoring (IAM) submission for the 2012-13 academic 

year, the University of London has conducted a number of meetings, including with a senior executive 

group, to review and analyse IAM responses for all recognised centres. 

 

Please find attached an analysis of your institution’s data compared to University of London International 

Programmes averages, for all programmes combined, for students registered with teaching institutions.  

 

The senior executive group was very pleased to note that student numbers have increased at ICEF and 

the excellent examination performance of students, that, in 2013 exceeded the University of London 

International Programmes’ global average for the 2012-13 academic year. I am, therefore, writing to 

commend you on your institution’s performance. Please pass on my congratulations to all the staff at 

ICEF.  

 

This commendation will be noted at the next meeting of the Institutions Sub-Committee of the University 

of London International Academy Academic Committee on 14 May 2014.  

 

I look forward to a continued successful working relationship with your institution.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Dr Stephanie Wilson  

Director, Corporate Performance and Quality, University of London International Programmes 

 

CC  

Dr Keith Sharp, Director, University of London International Programmes at the LSE 


